
 

 

 
 
July 14, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Barcy F. McNeal 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 Re: Case No. 13-1527-TP-UNC 
  Tempo Telecom, LLC 
  Contact Information Update 
 
Dear Secretary McNeal: 

 
Tempo Telecom, LLC (“Tempo”) seeks to update its contact information on file with the 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Commission”).  Tempo is a wireless carrier that was 
designated as an eligible telecommunications carrier (“ETC”) by the Commission in Case No. 13-
1527-TP-UNC (June 11, 2014).  Going forward, all correspondence for Tempo should be directed 
to the following: 

 
Bill Morris 
Chief Financial Officer 
Tempo Telecom, LLC 
3060 Peachtree Road NW, Suite 1065  
Atlanta, GA 30305 

  770-235-1415 (telephone) 
  bill.morris@lingoky.com 

 
Please update this information in your records. 
 
 If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact the 
undersigned or Angela Collins, Cahill Gordon & Reindel, LLP, at 202-862-8930 or 
acollins@cahill.com. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Bill Morris 
 
Chief Financial Officer 
Tempo Telecom, LLC                                                                                                
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